
 

 
 

Quite unexpectedly, I was offered an opportunity to join the medical team of the Golden 

State Warriors (NBA team).  It is an opportunity of a lifetime and something I just couldn’t 

pass up.  Unfortunately, it means leaving my beloved clinic and patients on short notice 

to join the Warriors in San Francisco in time for their 2023/24 basketball season. 

 

Fortunately, I’ve found a phenomenal Physio, Alex, to take my place at the clinic.  She is 

a very experienced Physio who does Gunn IMS and treats quite similarly to me.  I’m 

confident that you will all love her.  Alex and I will work closely in the coming weeks to 

make sure that the transition of your care is smooth.   

 

Alex will be joining the Restore team as of October 16.  For those already booked in 

October, we will move your appointment over to Alex’s schedule.  If you are booked 

after the 16th, we will move you over to the same date/time that you are currently 

booked.  We will then reach out to those on the waitlist to book you in. Once these 

pieces are organized, we will then open up Alex’s schedule for online booking. 

 

Please reach out if you have questions or concerns.  It’s very important to me that you all 

feel well-cared for and we will do our very best to ensure that everyone’s needs are met. 

 

Best, Nadine 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


